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As a law abiding citizen, I find that the passing of this measure is extremely 

unconstitutional and has to ability to solve issues of violence that plagues us. These 

measures do nothing but harm people who follow the law. Criminals and those that 

wish to do harm to others don’t care about laws. I highly oppose this measure and 

what it means to Oregonians.  


